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Several parts of the Draft Local Plan concern me but | wish to comment on only one aspect,
infrastructure. There seems to me to be no appreciation of the transport difficulties, not only now, but
in the future, in South Warrington. A new bridge is already desperately needed to improve access to
the train stations from the South East side. Local bus services are hopelessly inadequate. As for
leisure, bland assurances that there will be District Centres, Neighbourhood Centres and Local
Centres are not convincing to anyone who lives within the immediate area of the Broomfields Leisure
Centre, which has been in need of redevelopment for years. Are there schools, shops and doctors’
surgeries being commissioned for all the current developments in South Warrington? Will there be
any constraints on developers to stick to the plan for affordable housing?

Regards

Angela Owen
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